City of Houston

Council Committee on Quality of Life

Mayor Pro Tem Ellen R. Cohen, District C, Chair
Council Member David W. Robinson, At-Large 2, Vice Chair

Council Member Brenda Stardig, District A Council Member Mike Laster, District ]
Vice Mayor Pro Tem Jerry Davis, District B Council Member Jack Christie, At-Large 5
Council Member Steve Le, District F

Wednesday, February 22, 2017
2:00 p.m.
City Hall Council Chambers, 901 Bagby St, 2nd Floor

1. Call to Order and Welcome

Mayor Pro Tem Ellen R. Cohen, Chair

2. Update on development of the Downtown Central Library Plaza and proposed naming of it as the Barbara
Bush Literacy Plaza

Dr. Rhea Lawson, Director, Houston Public Library

Licia Green Ellis, Chair, Houston Public Library Foundation

Sally Swanson, Executive Director, Houston Public Library Foundation
John Middleton, Asst. Director, SPACES, Houston Public Library

3. Public Comments

Action may be taken on any item listed above. Committee meetings are open to the public. For more information about this committee,
please contact Traci Elsner-Buttram at traci.elsner@houstontx.gov.

Mayor Pro Tem Ellen R. Cohen
Houston City Council Member, District C
900 Bagby Street, 1st Floor, Houston, TX 77002
DistrictC@houstontx.gov (office) 832.393.3004
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